
September 20, 2019 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

puc@puc.nh.gov Tel (603-271-2431 

Re. Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. Rate Increase Sought 

Dear New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission; 

I am writing to register my strong opposition against granting this exorbitant rate increase. As a 

five-year resident of Nashua, I can vouch for the already burdensome rate of the current charges 

which supply us with poor quality, bad tasting water. I have no confidence that Pennichuck 

would improve the water quality were you to grant this rate increase. 

I urge you to not grant this request. 

Thank you, 

Bonnie L. Getz 
603-943-6400 
nhbonnie@gmail.com 


